| Te Kawa Mataaho

Public Service Commission

13 June 2024

Official Information Act Transfer
Our ref: OIA 2024-0150

| refer to your Official Information Act request dated 12 June 2024 where you asked:

“My namei and | would like to request the identity documents at the time

that! have applied for New Zealand Citizenship around th as the Australian
Government has request for those documents to apply for Australian citizenship.

TheAustralian Government has request those documents within the next week to 3 weeks as
they require those documents.

When | got my New Zealand citizenship, the name that was on the certificate was
at the time but was changed t

When you found those documents can you please send them to this email:

We have transferred your request to the Department of Internal Affairs (DIA), asthe information
to which your request relates is not held by us but is believed to be held by DIA. In these
circumstances, weare required by section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982 to transfer your

request.

You will hear further from DIA concerning your request.

Yours sincerely
Nicky Dirks

Manager - Ministerial and Executive Services
Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission

Level 10, RBNZ Building | 2 The Terrace | PO Box 329
Wellington 6140 | New Zealand
Phone +64 4 495 6600





